
From: Rosie Williams  
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 3:02 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: ref no: 2024/0716/T 
 
RE: Notification of Intended Works to Tree(s) in a Conservation Area 
 
Hillier House 
NW19XA 
 
With reference to the above letter and list of trees, I would like to request 
that under 
'1 x Arizona Cypress (hh12) - 1m - 2m height reduction' this height 
reduction could be even greater than 2 m as it blocks the light from my 
flat at 44 CAMDEN SQUARE (adjacent to Hillier House)  
Can you therefore trim it back further?  It grows very fast, is in poor 
condition and provides nothing of any value to the surrounding area, 
 
Thank you, 
 
With kind regards, 
 
Rosemary Williams 
44 Camden Square 
NW19XA 
 
 
 


